Enhanced Borrowing Privileges for University Staff and Students
(20/03/2012)

Dear All,

As a continuous effort to enhance our senices and to meet our users’ needs for a bigger loan quota and
longer loan period, we have recently revised the University Library Rules and are pleased to announce that
with immediate effect, the borrowing privileges for our staff and students will be increased as shown in the
comparison table as attached below:

Revision of University Library Rules.pdf

For details please visit the University Library Rules as follows:

http://library.umac.mo/html/lib_info/lib _regulations.html

If you have any enquiry, please feel free to contact the Library's circulation counter by calling 8397-8160
during office hours. Thank you!

Regards,
UM Library


http://libinfo.umac.mo/UMLib/userFiles/File/201203/20120321143852466.pdf
http://library.umac.mo/html/lib_info/lib_regulations.html

